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OPP respond to four collisions on New Year?s Eve

	OPP responded to four motor vehicle collisions over New Year's Eve period between 4 p.m. December 31, 2014 and 6 a.m. January

1, 2015.

The first collision at 3:16 p.m. was on Highway 10 at Broadway when a panel van was rear-ended causing property damage but no

persons were injured and no charges were laid.

The second collision at 3:47 pm occurred on Highway 10 between Hockley road and Dufferin County Rd 10 which involved four

vehicles and three persons with minor injuries and one driver charged with Careless Driving under the Highway Traffic act.

The third collision at 3:51 p.m. was at Highway 10 and Broadway involved two vehicles with no injuries and no charges have been

laid at this time.

The fourth collision at 6:03 p.m. occurred on 20th Sideroad of Mulmur Township which involved a single motor vehicle rolling over

into the ditch and no charges laid in this incident due to weather conditions. There were no injuries to driver of this vehicle.

Alcohol was not a factor in any of the collisions overnight.

OPP held R.I.D.E. programs overnight with one roadside test and no charges or suspensions.

At 11:44 p.m. police responded to complaint to check on welfare on party-goer and found a large house party in Mansfield. Police

assisted the home owner in getting unwanted persons to leave was further warned to keep visitors inside the residence.
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